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Wesley Place 

Monday 15th January 2018 
Dear Parents/Carers 
 
Year 1 have been invited to visit Wesley Place Methodist Church as part of our RE learning to help 
gain an understanding of Epiphany. We will be taking part in activities which will help us explore 
the meaning of a ‘journey’ as well as thinking about the gifts that could be given to Jesus.  
  
We will be walking to the church at 9.05am and we will be back in time for lunch. If your child 
would like a snack, please send them with a snack that can fit into their pocket or one that is in a 
plastic bag that can be thrown away as we will not be able to buy snack from school on this day.  
 
As we are walking to and from Wesley Place the children will need to wear suitable footwear and a 
suitable coat/hat depending on the weather on the day. 
 
Please complete the permission slip below and return to school by Friday 12th January or grant 
permission on Parentmail PMX. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
Miss C Robinson 
Class Teacher 
 

 
Wesley Place – Year 1 
 
I give permission for my child _________________________________________ to take part in the 
visit to Wesley Place on Monday 15th January. 
 
 
Signed ______________________________ Parent/Carer 
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